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Site Report – School Site – Month, Year 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Anna Cramer attended CTE Coding and brought back some excellent information to share with her 
classmates. 

Personnel  
Staff are starting off the school year with a good mix of rigor and excitement. 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Students are progressing through their standards.  

Technology Progress 
Phew!  What a learning curve with all of the new programs this year!  They have been a challenge but I think 
we will find them much more helpful than older processes used. 

Facility Update 
So far now leaks! 

LSAC Activity 
See attached minutes 

Volunteer Report 
No volunteers yet this school year. 

Professional Development 
Professional Development has been interesting and helpful in learning new programs thus far. 

Pupil Attendance 
Pupil Attendance is strong. 

Student and Staff Safety 
Staying safe!  We held our monthly fire drill. 

Subsistence Calendar 
Lagoon loves it so far!  We are starting off the year with intensity and the students are very willing.  There 
are a few things left undone due to time constraints (décor-wise) that still need to be completed, but overall 
we are happy with the subsistence calendar. 
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